
To whom it may concern, 

I am writing in support of HB2927, and against SB825. 

 

I would like to see popular vote legislation passed cleanly, by the legislature, whom we 

Oregonians have elected to make these sorts of decisions for us. Putting it on the ballot would 

open the election up to well-funded out of state influence who will confuse voters, just as we saw 

with Measure 97 last fall and I'm many other instances. We're seeing it already: people arguing 

that "New York and California will choose the president," when in fact this bill would ensure 

that a majority of Americans--wherever they may live--will choose the president. 

 

Please do your job and make this important decision on behalf of Oregon. Thank you. 

 

Tina Lamanna 

Portland, 97214 

 


